Room GC.05 1 Horse Guards Road London SW1A 2HQ

Tel: 020 7271 2948

Email: public@public-standards.gov.uk

Committee on Standards in Public Life

Nigel Farage MEP Leader of the UK Independence Party Lexdrum House King Charles Business Park Newton Abbot, Devon TQ12 6UT

22 July 2015

Dear Mr Farage,

I am writing to you in your capacity as leader of the UK Independence Party.

Before the election, the majority of the main political parties indicated in their manifestos that they intended to address different aspects to reform political party finance. In the view of my Committee, it remains a key issue of concern for the public. As a Committee we have looked at this issue in detail twice and produced evidence-based reports and recommendations. The 2011 report recommended a carefully balanced package of reforms which were intended to be accepted as a whole so as not to unduly benefit or disadvantage any one party.

I understand that the cross party talks on reforming political party finance failed to reach any resolution in the last Parliament. I am asking all leaders of the main political parties to re-convene those cross party talks to look again at the reforms needed to bring greater integrity into the funding our political parties. Complex and difficult as some of these issues may be, it is clear to us that this issue cannot be resolved without the political will to do so. We are under no illusion as to the difficulties involved.

My Committee stands ready to assist.

Yours sincerely Rank

Paul Bew Chair